
                                                                                           

 
CEEPUS SCHOLARSHIPS FOR STUDENTS in the Summer Semester of 2024/2025 

• Košice 1 student (scholarship of one month) 
 

CEEPUS SUMMER SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS in the Summer Semester of 2024/2025 
• Summer School of Aquaculture – 5 students 

 
 
Interested students should apply with a short application, CV, motivation letter, and copy of the record track to the Admissions Office of the Faculty of 
Veterinary Medicine. The deadline for the submission of the application is the 16th of October 2024. by 12.00 am 
In the application list the city of first and second choice. 

For any additional information, please visit the webpage https://www.vef.unizg.hr/suradnja/ceepus/ or contact CEEPUS coordinator Assoc prof Diana Brozić 

(diana.brozic@vef.hr) 

Summer School of Aquaculture usually takes place in July for a duration of one week and it is an excellent opportunity for international collaboration and 

learning!  

There is a possibility of approval of additional scholarships for cities: Budapest, Belgrade, Ljubljana, etc. Therefore, we encourage students to 
apply. When the scholarship is approved students will be informed promptly (by the end of October 2024). 
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